
Clingy Brat Girlfriend Wants Attention
Audio Roleplay Script

Scenario: You are sitting on the couch reading a book, when your
girlfriend walks into the room and starts being very clingy.

Tags/CW: [Wholesome] [GFE] [Established Relationship] [Clingy
Girlfriend]

Y/N is sitting in the living room, reading a book.

Speaker walks in and snatches the book away.

SPEAKER
*whines*

Y/N is confused.

SPEAKER
*whines*

Y/N tries to get the book back from Speaker.

SPEAKER
No! You’re not getting your book back! Unless… unless you give me

attention… Wha- Stop laughing at me! I just want to spend time with
you and you’re being so mean! … *whines*

Y/N moves over on the couch and Speaker sits down and nuzzles into
Y/N.

SPEAKER
*nuzzles then sigh*

Y/N plays with Speaker’s hair.

SPEAKER
… Hm? … W-Why am I being so clingy?! I’m not being clingy! … *whines*
Stop laughing! … I don’t care if you were joking, you’re being mean…

yes, you’re being really mean… hmph…

Y/N gives Speaker a kiss.

SPEAKER



*giggles* Yes, that makes up for it… So, what were you doing? … Ugh,
I know you were reading a manuscript, but what were you reading? …
Hm… that sounds interesting… Oh, I thought that she wasn’t going to
be done with it until early next year? … Wow, I guess her readers

really wanted to see something from her. I mean, it has been a while
since she published her last story… Anyway, was it any good? … Come

on, just a yes or no would suffice. I don’t need any spoilers…
Please? … Pretty please? … *whines* … *defeated whine* fine, keep

your secrets, it’s not like I actually wanted to know anyway… hmph!

Y/N pats Speaker on the head.

Speaker swats Y/N’s hand away.

SPEAKER
Hmph! No! No headpats! … Mm-mm, no… S-Stop being a brat?! How am I

being a brat when I don’t want any headpats, huh? … Because you said
so? Pfff that’s, that’s not how it works and you know it… No it’s

not! … (jokingly/bratty) *huff* Whatever. All I wanted was attention
and cuddles from my partner and instead of getting what I want, I’m
getting bullied. Have fun reading your manuscript, I’m going to bed.

Hmph!

Speaker goes to get up, but Y/N grabs them and pulls them down.

SPEAKER
(joking/bratty)

Oof -- What? I thought I was being too much of a brat for you to
handle. Oh, you can handle me being a brat, huh? Then prove it…

Y/N kisses Speaker on the forehead.

SPEAKER
That’s it? Just a kiss? Wow… all that talk and a kiss is what I get

in the end. Well, I’m just gonna head to bed. You have fun -- What do
you mean no? … You want to spend time with me too? Since when did I

say I wanted to spend time with you, huh? … Uh, I said I wanted
attention, but I never said I wanted to spend time with you… There’s

a difference. One sentence includes the word time and the other
doesn’t… *giggles* Yes, I am fully entertained by this… *giggles then

kiss*

Speaker nuzzles into Y/N.

SPEAKER



*yawns* I’m tired… Well I didn’t want to go to bed without hanging
out with you first… Mm-mm nope… Do you still have work you need to

finish up? … You still have to read the rest of the manuscript? When
do you need to have it read by? … Next week? How far along are you? …

Pfff you have time, come on, come to bed with me. We can watch a
movie or cuddle more or… *whines* Please? … *whines* hmph! Fine, if
you don’t want to go to bed with me, then I’m going to continue to
lay on you and bother you until you do… Okay well I know I’m not
bothering you now, but I absolutely can bother you when you start

working again… *giggles* Yes, I know. Very devious of me… So, unless
you want to suffer the wrath of my poking and biting, then come to

bed with me! … *giggles then kiss* Perfect.

The two get up from the couch and walk into their room.


